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Brown Co Commission agenda changes 
(KNZA)--Due to a scheduled funeral for a family member of one of the Brown
County Commissioners, two agenda items that had been set for Monday's
meeting have been rescheduled.

The Brown County Clerk's Office made the announcement Friday afternoon.

Two engineering firms are now scheduled to meet with the Commission at their
January 28 meeting to discuss road and bridge projects and wind energy issues.

Representatives of the Hiawatha Community Hospital are now scheduled to meet
with the Commission at their January 22 meeting to discuss the hospital's
financial sitution.

Both of the items had originally been set for Monday's meeting.

Richard Lehmkuhl will take his seat on the Commission Monday after being
sworn in as the new 1st District Commissioner.  
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